TOWN OF HEBRON
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
MINUTES OF OCTOBER 12, 2021

The Town of Hebron Board of Zoning Appeals meeting of October 12, 2021 was called
to order by Vice President Linda Brebner at 6:51 p.m. In attendance were Linda Brebner, Ken
Caravana, Shawn Veenstra, and Thomas Cochocki, Brett Galvan, and Recording Secretary
Joanne E. Hansen. Also in attendance were Councilmen Peeler and John Spinks, Jr., Storm
Water President Frank Stalbaum, and Plan Commission member Mike Wallace. Council
Liaison Todd Adamczyk and member John Fashing were not in attendance. This meeting was
conducted via Zoom.

Approval of Minutes - On motion of Shawn Veenstra, seconded by Thomas Cochocki,
and duly carried 4-0, the minutes from the September 14, 2021 meeting was approved as
presented.

Resignation - Ken Caravana stated that effective immediately he was resigning his
position on the Board. It was agreed that an ad would be placed for the available position.

Next meeting will be held on January 11, 2022

There being no further business before the Board, on motion of Thomas Cochocki,
seconded by Shawn Veenstra, and duly carried 4-0, the meeting was adjourned.
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Jéanne E. Hansen
Recording Secretary
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Linda Brebner, Vice President




